
 
 

April 26, 2021 

FUJI CORPORATION 

 

 

Notice regarding confirmation of cases of COVID-19 coronavirus. 

 

A member of our staff has been confirmed to have the COVID-19 coronavirus. 

 

• April 26, 2021 announcement 

 

Location: Tokyo Branch Office 

Positive result date: April 24, 2021 

Number of cases: One 

 

Location: Tokyo Branch Office 

Positive result date: April 25, 2021 

Number of cases: One 

 

 

Fuji is continuing to implement measures to prevent the spread of COVID-19 coronavirus. 

We will continue to place the highest priority on preventing the spread of infection within 

and outside the company, and will strive to take appropriate measures in accordance with 

the instructions of the government, local authorities, and public health centers. 

 

 

 

 


